
 

 

Hello Families! 

I hope you are all staying healthy and keeping busy. I am going to do my best to stay in touch 

with you each week with some information and resources to help out with that. Please continue 

to check @msalanasclass on Instagram. I am posting some pictures and some videos. You may 

even see me or my kids reading a book! Also, if you haven't already check out the app Marco 

Polo on your smart device. It has been a fun way for me to see the kids and for them to see each 

other. There was information about this in my last email but please let me know if you have any 

questions! 

 

As you may already know, this week would have been a short week due to conferences. Please 

email back and let me know if you would like me to call you with some updates about your child 

and we can set that up. If you would prefer me to email you I can do that as well. Please let me 

know either way. 

 

Due to the short week, we have no new letter this week. I wanted to provide you with some 

activities to review letters. 

-As you read books ask students to point to various letters on the page.  

-If you have sand or salt, you can pour some into a tray and have your student write different 

letters in the sand or salt. This is also a fun sensory activity! 

-Here is a link to the song, ABC Rock. The kids should be familiar with it. It is a fun way to sing 

the alphabet. 
https://youtu.be/iSKcUJOF-Dw 
 

-Please enjoy outside! We are supposed to have several nice days. If you want, feel free to take a 

picture of your child having fun playing outside and text it or email it to me. Or feel free to hop 

on Marco Polo and they can tell me about what they did. I miss the kids and enjoy seeing their 

pictures and videos! 

-An idea for outside:Ms. Jaime went over to the church with her kids and they drew a chalk walk 

on the north side of the church. Feel free to head over there and try it out. Since we are trying to 

give others some extra space these days, please wait in your car if you see someone else using the 

chalk walk until it is your turn. 

 

I think that is it for now. Please feel free to check in with any questions you may have! 

Stay healthy and safe! 

Alana 
 

 

https://youtu.be/iSKcUJOF-Dw

